
 
From: David Barker Ltd [mailto:d   
Sent: 21 May 2018 15:47 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 
 

I object to the stopping of the road for the following reasons :- 

[a]The proposed development can be accessed/constructed from this existing road, so 

the main reason for its diversion is to enhance the value of the housing by not having a 

public road between it and the sea. 

[b]Hythe is unique in that it has a canal which is an ancient listed monument on one side 

and the sea on the other, and thus is a major draw to the area for tourists, who can park 

on the road and enjoy the views, the beach and sea air from it directly. 

[c] By diverting the road adjacent to this unique ancient listed monument, it will spoil 

its setting, peace, tranquillity ,fishing ,walking routes and boating activities, in what has 

always been a car free environment. 

[d] will reduce the amenity of the town to its residents and visitors for no apparent 

reason. The development if approved can still proceed all be it ,built on an old council 

waste site and not the road which constructed on a shingle bar. 

 

Regards, 

D.H.Barker  

 

 

 
 
 




